
District President Selection Contingency Plan 
*All activities and dates will be reviewed and updated  
based on CDC, Local Heath, and Governmental Policies 

3/16/2020 

 

Unfortunately, we were unable to hold sub-states or the District President Selection process on 
3/14/2020 as scheduled due to the COVID-19 outbreak. Below is an outline of how the District President 
Selection Process will be facilitated this year. 

 

We will not be rescheduling the selection process for this year. Instead, we will be leaving this decision 
up to the District Delegates to select their District President. All qualified candidates will be asked to 
record a 3 min speech that will be shared with their District Delegates during their District Meeting. The 
District Delegates will then vote for a candidate. These District Meetings will take place virtually and at a 
mutually agreeable time for each district before May 15.  Please check your email for information from 
your district about potential dates for a virtual district meeting.   

 


